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14th December 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
Following the Department for Education’s recent announcement, I am writing to confirm that 
Shenley Academy will be closed for an Inset day on Friday 18th December. This has been 
allocated as an Inset day to assist schools with work relating to track and trace of any positive 
Covid 19 cases. 
 
We will re-open on Tuesday 5th January for Spring term. 
 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Dr J Bartlett 

Headteacher 
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